
 

 

     

 

 

Home-bills.com is our domestic comparison website and incorporates the most comprehensive 

domestic utility comparison web engine. It helps you to compare and reduce your domestic outgoings.  

You are probably aware that domestic energy prices have increased 25% on average since January 

’11.  

This year, and possibly more than ever before, it pays to switch.   

Since January ‘11 customers using our service saved an average of £310.10. The maximum saving 

was as much as £505.80.  

It is free, simple and quick just visit www.home-bills.com .  

 

If you encounter any difficulties or need advice, let us know and we will assist you.  
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